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Date: October 25, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We hope this message finds you well! 
 
This past week has been remarkably productive, as our Primary students have been working hard to do 
their best in their curricular tests. We truly appreciate your ongoing support in helping them remain focused 
and motivated. Additionally, our benchmark tests for Term 1 will proceed as planned, offering an important 
opportunity for our students to demonstrate their dedication and progress. 
 
This week's lesson visits showed that our students excel in independent and self-regulating tasks, 
reflecting core values and themes of well-being. Our teachers and leaders actively participate in 
professional development both within the school and the broader community to enhance the quality of 
instruction. 
 
We are excited to announce that our students are excelling in the Mubarmji50 competition, showcasing 
impressive skills in the STEM field. It's wonderful to witness their dedication and talent shine during this 
event! 
 
Congratulations to our Secondary Girls and post-16 students for their remarkable victory in the finance 
and accounting competition, competing against 50 schools at Symbiosis University! Their presentation on 
Student Savings Accounts truly set them apart! 
 
As a reminder, in accordance with the Health & Safety protocols established by the UAE government, only 
students dressed in their PE kits will be allowed to participate in outdoor PE lessons. Therefore, it is 
essential for your child to wear the appropriate school uniform as per the timetable. 
 
We have noticed that several social media accounts using our school's name and logo have been created. 
These accounts are frequently used to produce irrelevant content and are misrepresented by some 
students. Please be aware that our official school social media accounts are as follows: 
 

Instagram AUS: https://www.instagram.com/arabunityschoolcommunity/ 
Instagram AUS Wellbeing & Inclusion: https://www.instagram.com/aus.wellbeing.inclusion/ 
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/arabunityschool2021 
 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/AUS_DXB 

 
 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in refraining from following any other accounts that claim to be affiliated 
with the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. Together, we can create a thriving learning 
atmosphere for our children! 
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Activities Next Week 

 

 
 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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